
Dear friends,

Thanks to your support - and in collaboration with our global team - this year we have partnered with BIC com-
munities to meet practical needs for our brothers and sisters around the world.  

In northern Mozambique, natural disasters and militant violence 
forced thousands of people to flee their homes. We distributed 
compassion funds to purchase food for nearly 800 BIC families 
that have welcomed these refugees despite their own food insecu-
rity.  

Fifteen Christian families in India were displaced by radical 
religious groups. Working with the local BIC church, we were able 
to support them with food and shelter until it was safe for them to 
return home. 

We provided funds to complete the construction of a new operat-
ing room at Macha Mission Hospital in Zambia. The old surgical 
suite was renovated into an urgent care center, and together these 
new facilities will enable the hospital to better serve the Macha 
community. 

This work could not be done without the support of our generous donors. As we look toward the new year, will you 
please consider supporting one of these specific needs?

•	 The Global Compassion Fund is in place to quickly respond to needs as they arise and enabled us to support 
the families in Mozambique and India this year. 

•	 Macha Hospital serves a community that includes 165,000 people, but many of their facilities are starting 
to age. The General Support: Macha Mission Hospital project ensures they can continue to serve their 
community.

•	 This year, our missionaries frequently faced heart-breaking situations. Without support this can take a toll on 
their health and lead to burnout. The Missionary Care project provides them with opportunities to process, 
heal, and regain strength and energy for future service. 

Thank you for your partnership in the Gospel

Jonathan Lloyd 

world missions
a church for every people  •  the gospel to every person  •  a mission from every church  •  jesus worshipped in the nations

One of the first procedures in the new operating 
theater at Macha Mission Hospital.

If you would like to support one of the specific needs mentioned above, please check the respective box below, cut along the 
dashed line, enclose with your check made payable to BIC U.S., and mail to 431 Grantham Road, Mechanicsburg, Pa 17055. 

Missionary CareGeneral Support: Macha Mission HospitalGlobal Compassion Fund
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